Diver, John

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Begin forwarded message:

Date: arc 5T

To:
Subject: planning application 2016/5097/P

with reference to the planning application for the extention to 114 Fortune Green Road. NW6 1D

My property runs along the whole of the proposed extention ,in fact they would be only 3 feet from my
house.

This not only gives them total view into my 2nd floor bathroom and toilet but also would block my light
into

my kitchen window. I feel that it would be most unjust to impose such a large wall alongside my property.

I have lived at my address -50 Ingham Road NW6 1DE for 26 years and although many people have
extended

into their roofs ,nothing like this has ever been proposed before.I feel that this is setting a precident for
future

planning.

I also notice that the applicant has not produced information proving that he is disabled and does not have
any

problem in living up on the first and upper floors .

Yours sincercly Mrs Gillian Barber



